16.

TESS HARVEY — 36 GILBY STREET

Tess Harvey addressed the Board in relation to an earlier Board decision declining her application for
an easement across Beverley Park.

The Board thanked Tess Harvey for her presentation and resolved:

1. To rescind its decision of 3 July 2002 in relation to Tess Harvey's request for a vehicle access
easement across Beverley Park.

2. To grant a registered easement over approximately 9 square metres of Beverley Park to Tess
Harvey and Jason Nicholls, in favour of the back lot of the subdivided Lot 2 DP 9981 to Orewai
Place upon which to construct a driveway pursuant to section 48 of the Reserves Act 1977,
subject to conditions 1 to 13 outlined in John Allen’s report to the 3 July Board meeting.



